
I am always grateful to have this great opportunity to bond with 
fellow parents and to see the happiness in my daughter ♥.

We started the day with a slight hiccup as the school lift had 
broken down. So we couldn’t place the bouncy castle in the 
Gym as planned and had to move it to the Parade Square 
instead. We were so worried about the possibility of rain!

We had another back-up plan - to move to the sheltered area 
near the book store. But then we were anxious about whether 
the space could take the usually large crowd and how hot the 
bouncy castle could get in that smaller space!

In the end, we decided to use the Parade Square and prayed for 
good weather🌈🌈.
How blessed we were with good weather!

It was extremely heartwarming to see the excitement and 
happiness of the children waiting to bounce their way in the 
castle!

Thank you for the very hardworking parent volunteers and the 
Central Parent Council committee members💯💯! It was a 
wonderful and memorable celebration.

By Eyvone Ong, mother of Estelle Choa, P4 Rose


